THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

ROBERT W. RUNCIE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Telephone: (754) 321-2600 Facsimile: (754) 321-2701

July 21, 2014

TO: School Board Members

FROM: Maurice L. Woods NNJJ
Chief Strategy & Operations Officer

VIA: Robert W. Runcie
Superintendent of Schools ~f

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF E-1, TERMINATION OF AGREEMENT P-CARD
SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH POLK COUNTY BOARD OF

COMMISSIONERS, FROM THE JULY 22, 2014, REGULAR SCHOOL
BOARD MEETING

Please withdraw E-1, Termination of Agreement P-Card Services Agreement with Polk
County Board of Commissioners, from the July 22, 2014, Regular School Board Meeting.

RWR/MLW:ol

cc: Senior Leadership Team
Ruby Crenshaw, Director, Procurement and Warehousing Services
Noemi Gutierrez, Supervisor, Official School Board Records




